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The citizens of Oregon would like the Senate to explain why their focus is now on 

limiting the constitutional rights of its citizens? If a citizen of Oregon is mature enough 

to vote and serve in our armed forces why is the Senate deeming now that they are 

not mature enough to own a firearm? Will the Senates next focus be on limiting those 

under 21 from free speech? Can the citizens of the State assume that the Senate has 

a study or some sort of facts showing that an 18-20 year old citizen who is law 

abiding are the ones committing crimes and with this restriction of their constitutional 

we will see a significant reduction in murders and gun crimes as those 18-20 year 

old's are no longer able to purchase a hunting rifle? Oregon is tired of new laws that 

do not address the actual problems of the state and ask the Senate to please focus 

on making the state better. 


